
Platform Statement for Tess MacMillan 
Education Council Chair  

Langara is facing much disruption, both externally and internally, and in the face of this, it 
is important to continue to have a strong Education Council.  I would like to continue the 
work I have been doing as Chair for another year as I believe I can continue to provide 
leadership in this position.  Some of the Education Council accomplishments of the last 
year include formalizing a process for Education Council to provide advice to the Board on 
suspended or cancelled programs and initiating greater communication between 
Education Council and the Provost. Also, I, along with others, are investigating the addition 
of a new Educational Council subcommittee that would take on the role of reviewing and 
advising EdCo on new and updated policies.  But perhaps most importantly, I will continue 
to run efficient, well-organized meetings with the invaluable help of Susan Smith, 
Education Council Assistant.  

Platform Statement for Antonella Alves 
Education Vice-Chair  

I am honored to accept the nomination to serve an additional term as Vice-Chair of 
Education Council.  Langara is facing many challenges in today’s ever changing post-
secondary sector and needs experienced leadership on Education Council.  I bring many 
years of institutional knowledge plus the creativity to ensure we are able to meet these 
challenges.  I value open communication and collaboration and look forward to supporting 
the Chair and EdCo members. Thank you for your support. 


